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--The Siblings Issue--

An Ode to Miquon: Bijan ’05 and Dariush Sosnowski
11

The siblings agree that Miquon enabled them to understand that everyone has
their own way of doing something and all have value; everyone is unique and
there are different outcomes.

“We learned to appreciate different approaches,” Bijan says. "And we were
encouraged and enabled to follow our own passions that way."

Bijan attended Abington Friends School (AFS) and St. John’s University in Queens,
NY. After studying abroad, he returned to Philadelphia, where he was quickly
hired at UBIQ as an apparel buyer, and he already has spent a couple of “fashion



weeks” in Europe.

Dariush also attended AFS and is now a sophomore at Boston University. Next
spring, he'll take his studies to Los Angeles and ultimately, he aspires to work in
the music industry.

Read full story

-

Freedom within Boundaries: Liz 05 and Gabi Isaac-
Herzog '11

“[Miquon is] a place where kids are given room to explore,” explains Liz.

Students are given the trust and responsibility to explore the depth and breadth
of what interests them in age-appropriate ways. This happens in their free play,
and also, in academic areas.

From beluga whales to westward expansion, the sisters remember the topics they
chose to explore deeply because the subjects were interesting—to them. As a
result, both Liz and Gabi plan to pursue careers in education as a way to give
others what Miquon gave them.

They both reside in St. Paul, Minnesota, where Liz is working on prerequisites for
entering a master’s/licensure program in elementary education and Gabi is
leaning toward geography and environmental studies as her majors at Macalester
College.

Read full story
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Celebration of the Life of Sherry Moman

Please join The Moman Family and members of The Miquon School
community as we gather and hold Sherry and one another in her love and
light for a Celebration of Life on Sunday, April 7 from 1:00 - 4:00 pm on the
Miquon campus.

The family requests that guests wear a scarf to the gathering, in honor of
Sherry’s love of the item. Light refreshments will be served. Parking will be
tight; we encourage carpooling where possible.

Contact
Please direct any event-related questions to Charlotte Boulay by
emailing charlotteb@miquon.org or by phoning 610.828.1231.

Announcement of Sherry's passing

We are approaching our fiscal year end. Please help us cover important costs that
make a Miquon education a fantastic one! Consider supporting our Annual Giving
Campaign now or before June 30. Thank you!

Click to Give

Your gift to Miquon does so much to support children--including helping to
provide financial aid for nearly 50% of our families, and classroom materials for
all ages.
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Upcoming Events

The First 50 Years Reunion
Friday, May 17, 2019
6:00 - 9:00 pm

Every student, parent, and staff member that was on campus from 1932 -
1982 is invited! Please RSVP to Deborah Crocker by calling 610.828.1231 or
by emailing deborahc@miquon.org.

You can also RSVP here.

Spring Fair
Saturday, May 18
11:00 am - 3:00 pm

We love having you all come back to campus; it's a great way to stay in
touch. Keep tabs on our Spring Fair website for raffle tickets, plant sale, and
more!

More on Spring Fair
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Contact us at alumni@miquon.org anytime!
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